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We acknowledge the First Australians as the traditional custodians of the continent whose cultures are among the oldest living 
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Benevolent Iranian 
 Women Association 

 (INC2400901) 
 

 

Date: 23. Feb. 2025 

Ref: INC-022025-05 

 

Subject: Thank you for Celebrating International Women's Day with 
BIWA 

 

To: His Eminence the Mufti of Australia, Mr. Al Azhari  

 

Dear Mr. Al Azhari, the Mufti of Australia,                                    

It was a true honour to have you and your family join us for our International Women's Day 
event, "Women in Contemporary Iran: A Novel Narrative," yesterday. Your presence and 
support meant a great deal to the BIWA team. 

This event marked BIWA's first public gathering, and we were delighted to share this 
milestone with you and the esteemed members of our community. We are incredibly 
grateful for your participation and inspired by your insightful, direct, and impactful short 
speech, as well as your commitment to empowering women and illuminating the real 
status of women in Islam. 

With the continued support of your eminence and our community, we look forward to 
organising many more events in the future, inshallah. 

Thank you once again for celebrating International Women's Day with us. 

 
Sincerely, 

Dr Masoomeh Alaibakhsh  

President of Benevolent Iranian Women Association  
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